ROBINSON

HELICOPTER COMPANY
2901 Airport Drive, Torrance, California 90505 Phone (310) 539-0508 Fax (310) 539-5198

03 September 2013

To:  All R44 Dealers, Service Centers and Owners

Re: USS 1,000 REBATE FOR BLADDER FUEL TANK
RETROFIT KITS EXTENDED

Our records indicate that some R44 owners have either not installed the KI-196
Fuel Tank Retrofit kit in accordance with Service Bulletin SB-78B. or have not
applied for the US$ 1,000 rebate.

Please note that Compliance with SB-78B was due no later than 30 April 2013 and
requires immediate attention. KI-196 kits are currently in stock at the factory and
available for immediate delivery.

To encourage compliance with SB-78B and to provide the US$ 1,000 rebate to as
many owners as possible, RHC will continue to accept requests for credit from
owners who have complied with SB-78B that were not covered under warranty.

To receive the rebate, the owner must provide RHC with the aircraft serial number,
RHC invoice number and a copy of the logbook page which includes the date of
installation and the mechanic’s signature.

Please contact your RHC customer service or technical representative for any
additional assistance or questions.

Regards,
Robinson Helicopter Company

urt Robinson
President



